

Dr. Dave Chatterjee <dchatte@gmail.com>

## **UGA Career Center Acknowledgement**

3 messages

Scott Williams <scottw@uga.edu>
To: Dave Chatterjee <dchatte@uga.edu>

Wed, Feb 22, 2023 at 3:49 PM

Dear Dr. Dave Chatterjee,

Congratulations! At least one graduate in the Class of 2022 has identified you as a person who has significantly contributed to their career development and success. As part of the UGA Career Outcomes Survey, we asked students to identify UGA faculty and staff who have had a significant, positive impact on their career decision-making process. The UGA Career Center would like to officially recognize you as a student career success influencer!

While the Career Center serves as a key source of career information for students at UGA, we know that there are many faculty who support students' career development, often without recognition. It is with great pleasure that we take this opportunity to acknowledge the impact you have had on the career development of UGA students. To formally recognize this accomplishment, we have included a pdf link to a personalized certificate here: <a href="https://career.uga.edu/uploads/cos/COS-recognition-cert-DaveChatterjee.pdf">https://career.uga.edu/uploads/cos/COS-recognition-cert-DaveChatterjee.pdf</a>. In addition, we have added this certificate to your UGA Elements profile as this distinction could be considered a success activity that faculty have historically incorporated in performance evaluation and/or dossier. The Elements designation is in your professional activities section under the title, "Student Career Success Influencer Award 2022."

To provide you with some tangible career education opportunities to incorporate into your classroom, we have created ELC Career Development Modules that present online resources, informational videos, and potential action items in a self-paced format that do not interfere with existing course materials.

The Career Center has also developed a series of student self-enrolling ELC modules to assist pre-health students and another series to assist graduate students. Additional ways to partner with our office are outlined here at our Faculty/Staff Guide to Career Services.

Thank you for your continued dedication to our students and their future careers!

Sincerely,

Scott

Scott T. Williams

Career Center | Executive Director

Clark Howell Hall | 825 S. Lumpkin Street | Athens, GA 30602 706-542-3375 | scottw@uga.edu | career.uga.edu | www.hireUGA.com